
 
Amano Technologies Ltd  

DSA sector communication  

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 17th February 2016 

Changes to Amano Technologies Limited business activity. 

Headlines: 

 An increased focus on NMH service. Amano are pleased to announce an expansion 

of NMH services to cover Dorset and Somerset and the HEIs located in these 

Counties. 

 Amano will discontinue DSA funded equipment supply to students: 

o Amano will provide equipment quotations until Friday 26th February 2016. 

o Amano will continue to supply equipment against DSA2 ‘orders’ up to and 

including Friday 1st April 2016. 

 Continued provision of Assistive Technology training across the UK 

 Amano will continue to fulfil their warranty obligations to their existing student 

customers. 

 

The Directors of Amano, Paul Wood and Graham Coiley have said: “We have made the 

business decision to discontinue DSA equipment supply, and to concentrate our efforts on 

developing further our NMH services to students at HE institutions in the South West, and 

continuing to provide Assistive Tech student training and AT services to Universities and 

Colleges across the UK. We reluctantly make this decision but certain factors have led to us 

finding that this part of disabled student support is no longer sustainable. We look forward to 

continuing to work with colleagues across the sector, helping to maintain the best elements of 

DSA student support and to providing the same quality Amano service in whatever we do”. 

 

Please address any questions relating to this information to: 

Graham Coiley, Business Director, 01822 600060 or graham@amanotech.com 
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